
Wm H. Jackson Camera Club 
1206 Republic Building 
Denver, Colorado

January 31, 1946

Laura Gilpin 
P. 0. Box 448 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 

Dear Miss Gilpin,

On behalf of the Wm H. Jackson Camera Club, I wish to 
express our sincere thanks and appreciation for the time and effort 
you so generously devoted to our January P. S. A. Club Contest.

Your pertinent comments and your just ratings aided 
materially in making this judging a big success.

We hope you have a very successful and pleasant tripto
Yucatan.

Cordially yours


